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Vendor Support and Contacts 
Vendors can access the Minnesota Management & Budget website at http://www.mmb.state.mn.us/ to 
access support and contact information. 

Vendor Resources 
Click on the Vendor Resources hyperlink to 
view Vendor Registration & Payment 
Questions information.   

 

 

 

This page provides them with three useful job aids relating to the Supplier Portal. It also has links to 
Vendor Training and the Supplier Portal.  

  

http://www.mmb.state.mn.us/
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Vendor Payments 
Click on the Vendor Payments hyperlink for information on the old “Payments on the Web” system and 
directions to register and log into SWIFT through the Supplier Portal.  
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Supplier Portal 
The Supplier Portal can be accessed through links on the Vendor Resources or Vendor Payments pages. 
It can also be accessed directly by entering the URL http://supplier.swift.state.mn.us. 

 

The Supplier Portal includes: 

 The log on fields to access the Portal.  

 A link for vendors who have forgotten or do not have their password. 

 Links for Solicitations and Sell Events.  

  

http://supplier.swift.state.mn.us/
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Vendor Contacts 
Vendors who have questions about the Supplier Portal, logging on, or banking information can contact 
MMB/SWIFT by using the following information. This table is found by navigating to  

MMB > Vendor Resources > Vendor Links > Vendor Contacts or going directly to 

http://www.mmb.state.mn.us/vendor-contact 

 

Vendor banking is a centralized function handled by MMB. The File Maintenance team will need the last 
four digits of the banking account number and routing number in order to provide assistance in 
researching payment.  

MnDOT users do not have access to vendor banking information. 

Vendors needing to register in the Supplier Portal to respond to an Solicitation or Sell Event should call 
the phone number provided. These are considered high priority calls. 

http://www.mmb.state.mn.us/vendor-contact

